
April 4, 2012 

 

Jerry Bunn, City Clerk’s Office 

cc/ Cathy Saunders, John Fleming 

 

To City Council, 

This letter is in regards to item 23 of the March 26th Planning and Environment Committee meeting, the 
application regarding properties located at Southdale and Whiteoaks roads. 

We appreciate that 20 days notice was provided in regards to the amendment to the official plan from 
‘Auto Oriented Commercial Corridor’, to ‘Neighbourhood Commercial Node’.  However, what has 
actually been proposed by the committee for the amendment is not consistent with what was 
circulated.  Therefore, a vote to approve this amendment at the April 10th City Council meeting would 
not represent due notice to the public. 

As per the requirements of the Planning Act s. 17(15), we request that proper notice be given on the 
revised amendment prior to a vote on the matter. 

Thank you, 

Abe Oudshoorn 
Michael McAlpine 
Brian Gibson 
Nick Soave 
Sandy Levin 
Kevin Labonte 
Sean Quigley 


